
Dear members of the House Rules Committee: 
 
I am of the opinion that the Electoral College should be either abolished or modified so the candidate 
receiving the most popular vote in all 50 states, Washington, D.C. and US territories becomes President 
of the USA. 
 
Please do what you can to make this happen. 
 
It is the most democratic way to determine who should lead our country. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr. Karmen Schmidt 
Oregon City 
 


